
Docket No. 50-237 
Docket No. 50-249 

Commonwealth Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. M. Lyster 

Site Vice President 
Dresden Nuclear Power Station 
6500 North Dresden Road 
Morris, IL 60450 

Dear Mr. Lyster: 

May 20, 1994 

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORTS NO. 50-237/94003(DRS); NO. 50-249/94003(DRS) 

We have noted errors in Inspection Reports No. 50-237/94003(DRS); 

No. 50-249/94003(DRS) which was transmitted by our letter of May 11, 1994. 

Pl ease replace pages 2 and 20 of this report with the enclosed -pages. We 

apologize for any inconvenience this might have caused you. 

Enclosures: As stated 

See Attached Distribution 
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Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGllED :BY GEOI'FiIZY C. 'JTLI::'.:~~ 

Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief 
Engineering Branch 

W~er ~JZ) 
· Wright 
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Commonwealth Edison Company 2 

Distribution 

cc w/enclosures: 
L. 0. DelGeorge, Vice President 

Nuclear Oversight and Regulatory Services 
G. F. Spedl, Station Manager 
J. Shields, Regulatory Assurance 

Supervisor 
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory 

Services Manager 
OC/LFDCB 
Resident Inspectors, LaSalle, 
· Dresden, Quad Cities 

Richard Hubbard 
Nathan Schloss, Economist, Public 

Utilities Division 
Licensing Project Manager, NRR 
Station Liaison Officer 
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission 
R. V. Crlenjak, RIII 
S. Stein, SRS 
J, T. Haller, Parameter, Inc. 
D. C. Prevatte, Powerdyne Corporation 
L. A. Love-Tedjoutomo, Atomic Control Board, Canada 

bee: PUBLIC IE-01 

May 20, 1994 




